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As a grandparent of two children who graduated with honors at South Eugene High 

School, I have seen first hand how excessive testing has added more pressure to an 

already stressful educational system. At a minimum, we need to know what tests are 

being given, what are  their costs, who benefits and why are they needed! if we don't 

have the information, how can we begin to evaluate their usefulness? 

This bill could be a critical first step in improving the lives of our kids. 

Thank you. 

Janice Zagorin 


